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20/05/2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Breakfast Club 
 
It is with deep regret that we inform you that as of September 2024 the Breakfast Club 
will cease to continue. It is not a decision that we have come to lightly. You may be aware 
from the news that many schools up and down the country are struggling with their budgets. 
Recent statistics show that 70% of primary schools are struggling with a lack of financial 
backing and resourcing; sadly, we are one of those schools. 
 
We have been forced to make financial cuts in many different areas and it is no longer viable 
to continue to run the Breakfast Club due to the cost of staffing and resourcing it, for such low 
numbers of attendees. It is worth noting that an increase in fees would not mitigate the 
substantial cost of running the Breakfast Club. 
 
We are truly sorry for any inconvenience this may cause to our families. Should you wish to 
discuss this further in person, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me. 
 
We thank you immensely for all of your ongoing support and understanding as always. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss F Farooq 
Headteacher 
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